Weeks beginning Wednesday 4" & Monday 9" September 2019
This week in Hawthorn

A warm welcome to both returning children and new starters. Over the next few weeks,
we are looking forward to seeing you gain confidence whilst exploring the activities on

offer at Hirst Wood.

Book of the week: '
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Where ig ?

Outside the children will be able to revisit
or discover play on a large scale with sand,
water and construction. Resources are
available to develop physical skills and
imaginative play. The children will be
supported with routines such as putting
on coats and wellies. You can help at
home by encouraging your child to put on
their own shoes and coat.

Indoors:
The children will be supported to choose,
use and return resources in the areas of
provision. p == =

We will be learning each other’s names and
getting used to routines such as toileting and
hand washing. We will enjoy story times on
the carpet, join in with rhymes, counting and
move our bodies to music.

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s
keyworker or any of the staff in Hawthorn.

Ann, Angie and Kath




